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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
Welcome back to the final summer term, this is always a very busy time, so please do keep an eye on Parentmail and add 
dates to your calendar. The weather doesn’t seem to know its summer yet but please continue to send your child in with 
fresh drinking water, sun cream and a sun hat, every day. 
 
We are looking forward to Party night on Friday evening. If you are coming, I recommend wearing layers, as the hall can get 
very warm. 
 
Finally, we will be holding a Mufti Day on Friday 20th June, in exchange for a £1 donation towards the Summer Fair. The 
children are invited to wear their own clothes for the day. Please remember that sensible footwear etc is still required, as all 
normal school activities will continue. 

Miss K Aldred - Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Miss K Aldred - Headteacher 
 

 
 
 
                                             

Key Dates 
 
13 /06 Year 2 Trip – Winchester Science Centre 
13/06 FOBSA Party Night 
20/06 FOBSA Mufti Day 
27/06 Annual reports sent to parents and carers 
30/06 Open afternoon (details to follow) 
01/07 Transition Day (details to follow) 
06/07 School Garden Open Day 
08/07 Sports Day (afternoon) (details to follow) 
13/07 Summer Fair 
15/07 Year R Celebration assembly (09.30) 
16/07 Year 1 Celebration assembly (09.30) 
17/07 Year 2 Celebration assembly (09.30) 
21/07 Year 2 Leaves Disco (details to follow) 
 
Full term dates can be found here 

 
 
 

Annual reports/Open afternoon 
 
On Friday 27th June you will receive your child’s annual report and 
on the following Monday, 30th June we are very pleased to be able 
to invite you, along with your child to our open afternoon. This will 
be an opportunity for your child to show you their classroom, their 
work and take a walk around the school.  
 
We do hope you are able to come along. Please note, the school 
will be open from 3.30pm, allowing the staff time to tidy their 
classroom after the school day, have a quick comfort break and be 
ready to meet you all. Please enter and leave via your usual drop 
off points. 

 
 
 
 

School Garden- Open Day – Sunday 6th July 
 
This year we will be holding an open garden event, 
on Sunday 6th July for families, and the general 
public to come and see the wonderful work our 
children do. Please see the attached flyer for 
further details. 

 

Transition visits/New Classes – September 2025 
 
I will be writing to you shortly regarding our plans for classes, next 
year. The children will be meeting their new class teacher on 
Tuesday 1st July, both here in Bagshot Infant School and for those 
children moving onto year 3 at Connaught Junior school.  

 
 

 
FOBSA – Summer Fair 
 
FOBSA are busy planning and organising our Summer fair for Sunday 
13th July. We do hope you are able to come along.  
 
FOBSA are collecting donations over the coming weeks and would 
very much appreciate you dropping any off at the drop off points at 
the front of the school.  
 
They have a schedule for donations and this week it is bottles!  
 

 

Second hand uniform 
 
If your child has outgrown their school uniform or is 
leaving us this year, please consider donating it back 
to us, at the end of term. We welcome all donations 
of clean, good condition uniform. We would 
especially welcome PE kits, PE bags and book bags, 
if they are in good used condition. 

 

http://www.bagshot.surrey.sch.uk/
https://www.bagshot.surrey.sch.uk/for-parents-carers/key-dates/

